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Tuesday, 09 June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Many of you will know Mrs Morrissey even if you do not have a child in Willow class due to her 

enthusiasm and warmth. Mrs Morrissey joined Sparsholt in September 2019 to undertake maternity 

cover for Mrs Susie Wall (one of our Willow class teachers).  

Mrs Wall is due back from her maternity leave in the week commencing 22nd June and we are very 

much looking forward to welcoming her back even if it is to rather strange times in school. And, whilst 

we are excited to have Mrs Wall back, it does mean that very sadly we are losing Mrs Morrissey. As I 

am sure you will all agree, Mrs Morrissey has done an amazing job whilst here at the school and will 

be sorely missed.  

Mrs Wall will be teaching in Willow class on Thursday and Friday and is very excited to be coming 

back and getting to know the children. Mrs Morrissey will continue to be in school up to the end of 

term on a Wednesday afternoon and then will be starting at her new school in September. She has 

promised to keep in touch and come back and do supply cover for us if needed though.  

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs Hanratty 

Head Teacher 
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